
 

 

 

 

 

The Personnel Committee of Central Steele Creek Presbyterian Church is pleased to 

present Nick Pierle as our new Director of Music Ministries. 

Nick has a Bachelors degree in Vocal Performance from High Point University and a 

Masters degree in Choral Conducting and Vocal Performance/Pedagogy from ECU.  

He teaches music in the Mecklenburg Area Catholic School system and is also a 

current voice and piano instructor with our Central Fine Arts Academy.   

Nick grew up in Charlotte and was raised in the church, however, became interested 

and involved in music during his high school years.  He has had experience working in 

churches as either an interim music director or as a choral scholar, during and after his 

college years.  He enjoys all music genres.  We believe he will be an asset to Central 

Steele Creek Presbyterian Church as we continue to move to a more blended style of 

worship. 

Please join us in welcoming Nick to our church.   

 


